
Dear resident, 

As a local resident of the City of Coral Springs and the Coral Springs Improvement District (CSID) Service Area we 
wanted to ensure you were informed of the implementation of the upcoming Tree Inventory Project. The CSID Board of 
Supervisors, in partnership with and pursuing the objectives of the Resident Advisory Committee report, have approved a 
Tree Inventory Project for the safety of the community as part of the Windstorm Mitigation Project. 

An independent and certified Arborist will provide an assessment of trees and/or vegetation for the Tree Inventory Project 
within the right-of-way boundary of CSID’s 22-mile canal system. 

The CSID Arborist will work in partnership with the City of Coral Spring’s Forrester to provide an in-depth inventory of the 
trees, including photographs, descriptions, and detailed area mapping of vegetation located and identified in the CSID 
right-of-way. This information will be available to inform and educate both the District Staf and residents on how to be 
responsible stewards for the community. 

This environmental partnership program will 
commence in early April 2024 and last approximately 
four months (16-weeks). The program will be 
implemented by dividing the CSID Service Area into 
four zones: Zone 1, Zone 2, Zone 3, and Zone 4. 

The inventory will provide information which will be 
posted through links on the CSID website. The links 
will lead to the Arborist’s conclusions regarding the 
condition for all trees located throughout the District’s 
Canal rights-of-way. Information will be available 
using an interactive “smart map” which will identify 
tree species, size, location, and general information about the health of the trees. In addition, the maps will identify ground 
plantings and shrubs and may provide lists of both invasive species and trees that are susceptible to hurricane damage. The 
website will also be the source of information regarding upcoming events. 

The Tree Inventory Project will have no impact to the trees and vegetation and will serve as an educational benefit to the 
District and residents of the community. The project is a recommendation of the Residents Advisory Committee and is 
necessary to help the District and homeowner’s manage their trees during the next steps of the Windstorm Mitigation Project. 

For further information, please call our project hotline: #954-369-0775 You can also send us an email 
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ZONE 1 

ZONE 2 

at TreeInventoryCSID@QCAusa.com. 

CSIDFL.ORG 

     
         

         

        

           
             

           

    
     

   
     

      
      

     
    

     
     

             
         

            
      

        

  
 

http://TreeInventoryCSID@QCAusa.com

